
 
 

Kalamazoo, 14 March 2017 

 

Dr. Sultana N. Nahar 
Department of Astronomy 
The Ohio State University  
4001 McPherson Lab. 
140 W 18th Ave 
Columbus 
OH 43210 
 
 

 

Dear Dr. Nahar, 

On behalf of the Scientific Organizing Committee of the Workshop on Astrophysical Opacities 

(WAO), which will be held at the Fetzer Center, Western Michigan University, Kalamazoo, MI 

49008, during 1-4 August 2017, I take this opportunity to invite you to give a joint talk with Dr.  

Anil Pradhan in this meeting on your recent work on radiative opacities in solar interior 

conditions, particularly in relation to the Fe XVII ion.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Claudio Mendoza 

Associate Research Fellow 
WAO SOC/LOC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


